Hello EPTC members! August is in full swing, and we've got plenty of updates, events and fun to

keep you busy! Read on for all the details!

Follow Us on Social Media!

We’re excited to announce that EPTC is
now on social media!

Stay up to date with the latest events,
clinics, club news, and more by following
us online. It’s the best way to stay
connected with the community both on
and off the courts!

0@ElmridgeParkTennis&PickleballClub

@ EPTC1979

Give us a follow and join the conversation.
We can’t wait to connect with you!
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Grab a partner and join the Elmridge Members Pickleball Tournament!
Saturday, Sept 6 | $5 per person
Men’s & women’s teams only (no mixed). Levels: Beginner, Intermediate, Advanced &
SuperAdvanced (based on signups).
Your $5 includes:
e 3+ full games at your level
e Hot dog, chips & drink
e Fun, prizes & friendly competition
Register by Aug 16!
Sign up & pay on Court Reserve (“Almost Free” Member Fun PB Tournament).
Email Pickleball@EPTC.ca with names, phone numbers & skill levels.
Flying solo? Email us and we’ll match you up!
Spots are limited. Sign up today!

Stay Cool on the Courts!
Cooling towels are now available for all
members! Find them pre-dampened in
the white and blue cooler (in the fridge)
for instant relief on hot days.

When finished, drop used towels in the
white laundry bags by the court doors.
We’ll wash, re-roll, and have them ready
for next time.

Here’s a photo of some happy members
beating the heat, try one on your next
visit! .

*The cooling towels are for court use only. Please
do not bring them home.

It’s that time of year again! Join us for Elmridge’s Annual General Meeting of Members on
Thursday, September 18, 2025. Hear updates from your 2025 Board on finances and
accomplishments, and cast your vote for the 2026 Board.

Interested in joining the Board or nominating someone? Email president@eptc.ca by
August 20.

Bonus: Free AGM hotdogs for all attendees!
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Find Players at Your Level!
Struggling to find games that match your skill level? We’re creating a Beginner/Low Intermediate
Player Pool to make it easier to connect with others at a similar level.
This pool will include emails, phone numbers, and general availability, so you can organize games
and meet new playing partners.
Interested in joining? Email pickleball@eptc.ca and we’ll add you to the list!

Capital Grant Improvements

Elmridge is lucky to be one of the finalists in the City of Ottawa’s competition for major capital
grants. We submitted a proposal for a permanent shade structure in front of the Clubhouse
against the south-west corner of the courts. The City has asked the community for comments
here: Engage Ottawa Survey

More about this proposal at the AGM.

We also submitted a minor capital grant proposal to repave the concrete in front of the
Clubhouse. The City not only approved our proposal, they offered to pay the full ($26K) cost
(usually The City only matches funding). Our rationale was that our cracked and sinking patio
creates a safety hazard for our members, campers and neighbours.

As well, the City has promised to upgrade our Clubhouse windows (for free!).
Yay Ottawa!
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Meet Our New Coaches + Join Cam’s Tennis Clinics!

We’re excited to expand our tennis team this year! In addition to Paul Kirijian, we welcome two
new coaches: Arthur Cuenco and Cameron Montgomery. Whether you're new to tennis, or looking
to fine-tune your skills, our coaching team is here to help.

This summer, don’t miss Cam’s new “Feeding Frenzy” clinics, a high-energy, drill-based class
focused on movement and shot sequences. Held Mondays and Thursdays at noon, it's the perfect
way to sharpen your strokes in a fast-paced, non-rally format.

All levels welcome!

Register using this link: Cam's Feeding Frenzy Clinics

A fee will apply.

Thank You!

Thank you for taking the time to read through this month's newsletter.
We appreciate your continued support and enthusiasm for EPTC!
Here’s to a great season ahead, full of fun, fitness, and community.
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